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Science, safe food, sustainability

African swine fever (ASF) is a highly contagious disease that affects wild boar and domestic pigs. It is harmless 
to humans but can have devastating social and economic consequences in countries where it is present.

Hunters like you can help stop the spread of this deadly disease  
by reporting suspicious cases and remember:

There is currently no approved vaccine for ASF in Europe, so prevention 
measures are the only way to stop the spread of this deadly disease. 

Do your part to protect wild boar, domestic pigs and the people whose 
livelihood depends on them. Together, we can stop the spread of ASF.

Find more information about ASF: www.efsa.europa.eu/StopASF

 Humans can easily and unknowingly spread the disease when they come into contact with an infected 
animal or infected materials.
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EFSA is the keystone of EU risk assessment regarding food and feed safety. In close collaboration with 
national authorities and in open consultation with its stakehvolders, EFSA provides independent scientific 
advice and clear communication on existing and emerging risks.  
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Never approach a dead or sick wild 
boar, keep your distance and report it 
to local authorities as soon as possible.

Thoroughly disinfect your equipment 
before leaving hunting areas.

Do not leave wild boar offal or 
waste in forests or fields.

Do not feed game meat to animals.

Avoid visiting pig farms after hunting.


